Subscribe

RSS 🔊



News from St Ann's Peace be with you

This Sunday

Holy Communion 9.00 am 10.45 am **Sunday Eucharist** Service on Zoom 5.00 pm

In church we are practising distancing and wearing face-coverings.

You can access the 5.00 pm Zoom service by following this <u>link</u>. The meeting ID is 930 0164 2519. You can also call in by 'phone. If you would like to do this please contact William - contact details below.

This Sunday's Collect:

Almighty and everlasting God, increase in us your gift of faith that, forsaking what lies behind and reaching out to that which is before, we may run the way of your commandments and win the crown of everlasting joy; through Jesus Christ your Son our Lord. Amen.



New Churchwardens and PCC

Last Sunday we thanked our outgoing churchwardens and welcomed Andrew Kyle and Jennifer Frew in their stead. Other members of the PCC were also elected or re-elected: Linda Norris, Martin Gregson, Alan Davies, Michael Johnson and James Hume. There is a lot for the PCC to do as St Ann's begins to chart its way through the next few months with all their challenges, especially financial ones, and opportunities as well.



First Recital since March

On Wednesday lunchtime Arthur Yu of the RNCM gave a remarkable piano recital - the first since before lockdown. Let us hope it is a sign of more to come.

Midweek Holy Communion

Join us for Zoom Compline You are welcome to join in Night Prayer, traditionally called Compline. This lasts around 15 minutes and is taking place from Tuesday to Friday by Zoom at 9.00 pm. If you would like to do this please contact Sydwell (see below).

There are lunchtime celebrations of Holy Communion at 12.15 pm on Tuesday and Thursday.



Church is open

The church is open from 11.00 am - 3.00 pm from Tuesday through to Saturday. We have a regime for hygiene and managing our visitors - we even have a certificate from Visit England to say so. Call in to see us!

Keep in touch

You can contact Nigel on 0161 235 5206 or by email on rector@stannsmanchester.com. Sydwell is on 07404 265463 or at curate@stannsmanchester.com. You can contact Church Manager William on the Church's number 0161 834 0239 (and leave a message) or by email at manager@stannsmanchester.com.

Please pray

For Greater Manchester as we face a severe 'R' rate and potential further lockdown - our schools, hospitals, universities and businesses.

For families who are struggling with the loss of income and livelihood.









Copyright © 2020 St Ann's Church Manchester, All rights reserved.

Want to change how you receive these emails? You can <u>update your preferences</u> or <u>unsubscribe from this list</u>.

This email was sent to william.jeavons@gmail.com

